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ADDENDUM #2 

 

 
Question: Has the site been determined?   
 

Response:  Yes.  The new Fitness Center site will be in front of the Gymnastics Building 
(Building 19) on the 9th Avenue Campus. 

 
 

Question: Are there any preliminary site development plans? 

 

Response: No. 
 
 
Question: Does the College have a site picked out for the Health and Wellness Center? 
 

Response:   See Question # 1 
 

 
Question: Has the Site been previously developed? 
 

Response: No 
 
 
Question: Does the Site involve the demolition of an existing structure? 
 

Response: No 
 
 


